
Ms. Adri na Zanazanian 
587 Third Avenue 
New York N.Y. 10017 

Dear Ms. Zanazanian: 

November 27, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Ste~ardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #19544 is enclosed. 

En c. 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
6ffice of the Primate 


